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THE NEVADA/CALIFORNIA REGIONAL BOARDhS MISSION IS TO PROMOTE 
SERVICE, STRENGTHEN LEADERSHIP, EMPOWER FELLOWSHIP,

ACKNOWLEDGE SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES, AND INSPIRE NV/CA 
CHAPTERS AND MEMBERS INTO POTENTIAL WORLD LEADERS.
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Regional Coordinator

 As the new academic year starts, many of us are trying to get our feet under us after having a few 
weeks oò. We are playing the balancing game again between college, work, family, and other 
obligations. We want to have a role in Phi Theta Kappa but are not sure how to do that with everything 
else going on in life. I understand. Life does get busy. One thing that helps me is to put everything in a 
calendar; some of you know what I mean. You use a paper calendar or an electronic one. This 
becomes a very helpful tool. It allows you to see not only the times that are blocked but also the areas 
of your time that are open so you can sit down to apply for scholarships, help with your chapteof your time that are open so you can sit down to apply for scholarships, help with your chapter’s
Honor in Action or College Project, and even take time to eat and sleep. If this sounds like something 
you might want to try, then find someone who uses a calendar so they can show you what they do to 
maximize their time.  The saying goes, you want to get something done, give it to someone who is 
busy. Why? Because they know how to schedule things.

 On another note, the NV/CA Regional Board is very excited about the upcoming Fall Leadership 
Conference in Irvine, CA on October 25-26, 2019. We have some great Education Forums planned for 
you as well as some fantastic keynote speakers. Something new we are going to use for the you as well as some fantastic keynote speakers. Something new we are going to use for the 
conference is the Whova App; it is a free download. This is where the agenda, the educational forums, 
the keynote speakers, as well as our college sponsors information will be found. All the information 
will be at your fingertips. Once you register for the Fall Leadership Conference, you will receive an 
email within a week inviting you to join the app  For more information on making hotel reservations 
and registering for the conference, please visit www.nvcaregion.org 

 Lastly, did you hear about the video contest the Regional Officers dreamed up? For more information, 
check out the flyer in this newslettecheck out the flyer in this newsletter. 

 See you soon!

myriamhs corner
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leadership corner
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 With a busy end of the semester and an even busier summer, the NV/CA Regional Alumni 
Association has been quite active. Some of the members have been out of the country, some have 
been finishing up their transfers to colleges and universities for fall, and some have been traveling. 

 Students from our Region have also been joining the alumni (we have eight new members so far this 
summer!) and we want to give them a shout-out and thanks for giving back to PTK this way. Now, 
however, we are back in the swing of helping the NV/CA Regional Officer team to prepare for the Fall 
Leadership Conference.Leadership Conference. Your Regional Officers have been making plans, arranging for new 
opportunities for chapters and students to participate in the event and providing valuable information 
for attendees who will be coming. Are you one of them?

 One new item this fall will be the Alumni’s new game plan designed along the lines of an old 
television show, The “$10,000 Pyramid”. While we are not offering the winners $10,000, we will be 
offering prizes for playing. There will be a limit on the number of players, so watch for further news on 
that. The essence of the game is to have one advisor and one chapter member work as a team 
against their counterparts (another advisor and member) to guess words based on one-word clues. against their counterparts (another advisor and member) to guess words based on one-word clues. 
The team that wins three sets will move on to the winners of another set with the final winners of both 
sets pitted against each other. One of the hardest parts of this game (just to give fair warning) is not 
to use the word itself, or any part of the word, in the clue (for example, if the word is “teacher,” 
you cannot give “teach” as a clue).
 
 The alumni will have scorekeepers and referees on hand, so enjoy yourselves and cheer on the 
chapters and advisors who play!chapters and advisors who play! The alumni are also working with the college sponsors who will be 
attending to answer questions, present information, and generally meet students who are interested in 
transferring. As with the Spring Convention earlier this year, we will be having Bingo cards with the 
colleges listed. Take time before and after general sessions to meet these wonderful representatives, 
have them mark your Bingo card, and drop it off at the Alumni table for a drawing for prizes.

Article Produced & Submitted By:
Sheila Burson, Executive Vice President

alumni boardwords
from the



***registration deadline oct 17, 2019***
Hotel room reservation deadline sept 25, 2019

Please note: *hilton irvine - not to be confused with hotel irvine 

Fri Oct 25, 2019 5pm - Sat Oct 26, 2019 5pm

18800 MacArthur Blvd  Irvine, CA 92612
hilton irvine/orange county airport

Fall Leadership Conference

phi theta kappa
honor society



THREE WINNING
CHAPTERS/individuals

WILL RECeiVE:

ONE REGISTRATION
WAIVER TO SPRING 
CONVENTION 2020!

disney song
lyric writing

contest

SUBMISSIONS DUE BY SEPTEMBER 30TH
email Sheila burson  sburson@live.com

include in submission email: 
college name, chapter name, participant name(s), 

email address(es), and phone number 
***please do not include this info in the video.

iinclusion will result in disqualification*** 

rewrite the lyrics to any disney
track to serve as the nv/ca

flc theme song

record your track (two minutes 
maximum) & shoot a music video
donning disney costumes to match!



SILVER & GOLD  ISSUE �2

Share your chapter updates with the region!
Email Geoffrey Alejo geoffreyorca@yahoo.com

“I haven’t heard my grandson’s voice for three months.” A senior said. “Thanks to you, I learned how 
to use Facetime to talk with him. Today is a big day!” 

South San Francisco nominated the chapter for this award. This statewide award recognizes the 
contributions of those who volunteer and provide support and services in their community that 
improves the quality of their community. The CPRS award is the highest recognition CPRS can award 
and this honor is a credit to the Skyline College  students who make CLICS happen

Beta Theta Omicron, Skyline College chapter of the Phi 
Theta Kappa honor society, received an Award of 
Excellence from the California Park & Recreation Society 
(CRPS) for its Computer Literacy and Internet 
Competency for Seniors (CLICS) program.

Beta Theta Omicron officers and members have been 
volunteering at the South San Francisco Senior Center for volunteering at the South San Francisco Senior Center for 
several years. Throughout the year our students teach 
senior citizens to use their smartphones, tablets, and 
laptops. One senior commended the students’ patience, 
appreciated their support, and was grateful that there were
people dedicating their time for this cause. 

Beta theta omicron ��skyline college

page 9

chapter spotlights
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Share your chapter updates with the region!
Email Geoffrey Alejo geoffreyorca@yahoo.com
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alpha beta chapter ��santa ana college�

Santa Ana College, home to Alpha Beta Chapter, will be co-hosting our Fall Leadership Convention 
(FLC) in Irvine with Alpha Omega Mu Chapter from Irvine Valley College next month. This will be the 
third time we have co-hosted a regional convention with Irvine Valley College. We are in the process 
of securing four keynote speakers for the convention. Each will have selected one of the nine themes
 of the current Honors Study Topic: Transformations: Acknowledging, Assessing, and Achieving 
Change. Phil Brigandi, a local Orange County historian, has agreed to speak (no theme chosen as of 
yet). Myet). Mr. Brigandi has been researching and writing local history since 1975, and is the author of more
 than two dozen books and hundreds of articles on the history of Orange, Riverside, and San Diego 
counties in Southern California. An extensive bibliography can be found at his website:
               http://www.socalhistoryland.mysite.com/article_1.html. 
Other local individuals being considered include a member of congress; a writer, reporter and 
columnist; and a college professor. Each has a unique perspective on the world around us and should 
provide stimulating presentations. Three very special current happenings related to our chapter are: 
FirstFirst, Jill Schragen, former Alpha Beta Chapter officer, now proudly serves as Southwest District 
Vice-President. This distinction is a first for our chapter demonstrating once again that taking a risk 
can result in huge dividends, personally and as a chapter. Second, Maggie Palomino, another former 
chapter officer, is featured on one of the brand-new Phi Theta Kappa Recruitment Posters. These 
posters are now available free from the PTK Store; and Third, Alpha Beta Chapter will be celebrating 
its 90th birthday on November 17th!

chapter spotlights



PHI  THETA KAPPA PRESENTS:

MiraCosta College Student Dining Hall
1 Barnard Drive
Oceanside, CA 92056
 
RSVP by November 8, 2019
PTK@miracosta.edu

10:45 am Sign in & lunch
11:00 am Introduction
11:05-11:35 am James Elliott
11:35-12:05 pm Student panel
12:05-12:15 pm Questions & final
words

Read about James Elliott USA Today's
From Prisoner to Role Model


